
Munro Township 
Regular Board Meeting 

October 10th, 2023 
Munro Township Hall 

 
Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Don Tracey & Paul Nows. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda: Motion by Paul Nows to approve the agenda, supported by Don Tracey. Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Don Tracey made the motion to approve the September 2023 Regular Board Meeting Minutes, 
supported by Paul Nows. Motion carried. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Keith Ginop made the motion to pay the October 2023 bills in the amount of $7,706.28, supported by 
Don Tracey.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:   
Fire Board: The Fire Chief went over fire runs and payment of bills. MTA:  The September MTA was hosted by Aloha 
Township; the guest speaker was Cheboygan County Commissioner/District #5 Kim Pappas.  Road Commission:  Meeting 
scheduled for November 1st, 2023 at 10:00 AM. 
 
1st Public Comment:  None. 
 
Unfinished Business:   

• Silver Strand Special Assessment Request:  Motion by Paul Nows to have the Supervisor on behalf of the 
township draft and send an email to the Cheboygan County Road Commission supporting the groups request for 
a 16’ road variance.  The motion was supported by Don Tracey, all in favor, motion carried. 

• Blight Complaints:  No update on outstanding complaints that have been forwarded to the Cheboygan County 
Sherriff’s Department. 

• Douglas Lake Boat Ramp:  Supervisor Ginop presented a graph in which he shot the water depth, ramp and pitch 
slope which is concurrent with the reports from Huron Engineering.  The issues at the boat ramp are a direct 
result of historic low lake levels and power loading and unloading.  Ron Witthoff on behalf of the DLIA presented 
a timeline of the initial request and work flow for the completion of the Douglas Lake Boat Ramp, he also read a 
letter of appreciation from Holly Geddert.    

 
New Business:  None. 

 

2nd Public Comment: County Commissioner Jeff Ostman gave an update on happenings at the County level to include 
the retirement of Judge Maria Barton along with a reminder to support our local downtown merchants who are facing 
financial hardship during the pending road construction and road closure as a result of the paper mill fire.  William 
Hartwig supplied the Board and members information and rough numbers associated with a road millage. 

Adjournment: Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting. Supported by Keith Ginop.   All in favor, the meeting 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


